
Follow us on Facebook          

 

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

At Bloomsbury Nursery School  we believe that Our children have the right  to be safe and informed. 

It is really important to listen to children and to answer questions they may ask. At nursery school we are talking about the 
right to be safe and healthy. As always, we are encouraging the children to use tissues and to wash their hands. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is some information from UNICEF. 

How can I speak to my children about the Coronavirus? Here are some tips: 

Listen first. Does your child want to talk about it? Take their lead. 
Stick to the facts. It’s important to be honest with your child. Remember the risks currently are low in the UK. 

Be part of the solution. Talk to your child about what they can do, such as covering their nose and mouth when coughing or 
sneezing and washing their hands regularly with soap and water. 

Be mindful. Remember children can pick up on your response to the news. Stay calm and informed. 
Act on advice. People have taken swift action to control the virus. Follow the advice of the UK government. 

For fast facts, frequently asked questions and more information on what you can do visit UNICEF.ORG.UK 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/
http://unicef.org.uk/?fbclid=IwAR15ujJrvh-VBryK7wwoLszauLNWynXZYfERMe9x7J1c_K6ARVHb3nTFKLM


Diary Dates: 

Mothers Day Workshop 

Wednesday 18th March   

9am—10am  

 

Half Term Holiday  - Friday 3rd April 2020 

Back to Nursery  - Tuesday 21st April 2020 

 

Wednesday Afternoon Home 
Time 

 
Could we please remind all 

parents to collect their 
child/ren at 3:20pm every 

Wednesday 
 

Thank you 

Family Support  

Appointment needed 

Every Wednesday morning 

9am—12pm 

 

Jobs Club 

Every Friday morning 

9am—12pm  

ESOL Classes 

Every 

Friday Morning 

9.30am—11.30am 

In the Learning Hub 

At Nursery 

Please ask the office 

(Hardeep or Craig) for  

further details 

 

 

 

Sunday 22nd March  
Mother's Day is a celebration honouring the mother of the family, 

as well as motherhood, maternal bonds, and the influence of  

mothers in society. It is celebrated on various days in many parts of 

the world, most commonly in the months of March or May.  

We now have  

Food Bank Vouchers  

 

Article 27  

You have the right to food, 

clothing, a safe place to live 

and to have your basic needs 

met. You should not be  

disadvantaged so that you 

can't do many of the things 

other kids can do.  


